
January 9, 2019

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto ON M4P 1 E4
Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Tel: 1-888-632-6273 (toll free)
Fax: 416-440-7656
E-mail: Repistrar@oeb.ca

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2018-0242 Hydro One Inc. Purchase of Peterborough Distribution Inc.
Request for Intervenor Status

I am requesting intervenor status for the above-mentioned hearing. I am one of many
Peterborough residents who are opposed to the sale of Peterborough Distribution Inc. to Hydro
One.

As a ratepayer in Peterborough since 1999, I am concerned with the potential increase in rates
which would result from the sale of PDI. I am also concerned that the sale of a public asset has
long-term effects on the sustainability of the community in which I live.

Sincerely,
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Alison Davidson
303 Boswell Avenue
Peterborough Ontario
K9J 5G2
Tel: 7057605113
Email: adavidson@cupe.ca


